

255 St Thomas Road • Durban • 4001 PO Box 50001 • Musgrave • 4062 Tel: 031-201 2284 • Fax: 086-732 9063 Email: admin@dhsfoundation.co.za www.dhsfoundation.co.za

The Durban High School Foundation Trust

Trust No: IT 1146/1946/PMB

PBO No: 930022185

The Durban High School Foundation Trust Special Notice of Rescheduled Annual General Meeting

Date: 26 June 2025

Time: 09:00 - 10:00

Via Microsoft Team Meeting

In addition to invitees, all Old Boys of the School are eligible to attend the Annual General Meeting, provided they advise the administration office of the DHS Foundation Trust at least 10 business days prior to the meeting taking place.

Andrew Shedlock CEO: DHS Foundation

Damian Judge Chairman: Trustees

CEO: Andrew Shedlock

Chairman: D Judge

Trustees: L Zondi, J Hotz, A Hansen, D Vlcek, G Hamilton, B Wilson, A Jojo, N Lamble, S Ngwane

VAT No: 4860270299